
 

The members of  Bradley School 

Council wanted to do something to 

recognise the holy month of  Ramadan.  



 

During Ramadan, we think of  those 

who are less fortunate than ourselves, 

so we wanted to raise money for 

those in need.



 

We decided to have a non-uniform 

day to raise funds for our chosen 

charity – HNCO (Hajjah Naziha

Organisation)



 

HNCO are currently working with poor families 

in villages in Kenya and Pakistan.  The money 

raised by our school will help to feed these poor 

families by providing them with non-perishable 

foods, such as: rice, flour, oil, lentils etc.



 

We have managed to raise £337.20 

We would like to thank everyone for 

their kind donations.



 

Mrs Rehman, from 

HNCO (Hajjah Naziha

Organisation), visited 

the School Council on 

Wednesday to accept 

our donation. 



 

We got the opportunity  to ask Mrs Rehman some questions.

She told us that her charity has helped many countries all around the     

world including: Pakistan, Morocco, Sudan, Turkey, Ukraine and England.

They provide food supplies, clothes, shoes, medical aid, blankets etc.

HNCO have teams of  people, that they work with, in many different countries.  



 

HNCO also provide a lot of  support in England.

They recently sent lots of  books to prisons to help educate the prisoners.

They also sent religious artefacts, such as prayer mats, prayer beads and 

religious books to the prisons.

Furthermore, they work with many homeless charities, providing the homeless 

with food, medication, support and guidance.



 

Mrs Rehman wrote a thank 

you note to our school for 

raising some money for her 

charity, which will be used 

to help many families.



 

HNCO really do an amazing job helping those that 

are in need and we feel very proud that we have been 

able to help. 

Thank you again for all your support!


